
 

 

TEMPORARY BUS DETOUR  
for SCHOOL BUS ‘654’  
2 September until approx end October 2024 
 

 
 
 

School Bus ‘654’ in the morning normally travels via Henley Beach Rd, right Cudmore Tce, left Atkin St, left 
East Tce, right Henley Beach Rd, right Seaview Rd then via normal ‘654’ route. 
 

Due to Council roadworks, EAST TERRACE will be CLOSED from 2 September UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
(approximately end October 2024 – see map). School Bus ‘654’ will be DETOURED via Henley Beach Rd, right 
Seaview Rd then normal route. The School Bus Stop in Cudmore Tce will be MISSED, Henley High School 
students will need to alight from the bus at Stop 24 Henley Beach Rd, then walk via the Pedestrian Crossing to 
the school. ALL OTHER STUDENTS who normally catch the ‘654’ bus in Cudmore Tce, Atkin St or East Tce will 
need to go to Stop 24 or 25 on Henley Beach Rd (south side) during this time. Also see map below. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience – any updates will be provided as advice is received from Council or contractors. 
 

 


